
Scan the QR code or click the link below.

Please note that parents of second grade students or students who
have previously been identified as Gifted and Talented do not need to

request additional testing. 

Please note that parents of second grade students or students who
have previously been identified as Gifted and Talented do not need to

request additional testing. 

GiftedandTalented@houstonisd.org 

SCAN HERE

GT Testing Request Link
http://bit.ly/GTTestingLink

OR

CLICK THE LINK:

GIFTED & TALENTEDGIFTED & TALENTED  
TESTINGTESTING

DEADLINE: FRIDAY, DEC. 8THDEADLINE: FRIDAY, DEC. 8THDEADLINE: FRIDAY, DEC. 8TH

If your student is Entering Kindergarten for the 2024-2025 school year and is applying
to a Vanguard Magnet campus or currently in grades K-12 and is interested in Gifted
and Talented identification or attending a school that requires Gifted and Talented
identification for admissions, you may request testing now! 


